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March 10, 2020 
 
In response to grown concern for the health of senior citizens regarding COVID-19, 
senior meal sites in Chelan, Entiat, and Leavenworth will modify their services to avoid 
large group gatherings. This service modification is in place for the following two weeks. 
The health threat related to the virus will be re-evaluated at that time. 
 
OCTN has established emergency measures which offers seniors a designated time in 
which they may arrive at their local Center and pick up a meal to take home. We are 
asking all seniors interested in taking a meal home to please call their Center to reserve 
a pick-up time.  
 
The Wenatchee Valley Senior Activity Center is closed at this time. They will re-evaluate 
March 23. 
 
All Okanogan County and Lincoln County meals are operating on their regular schedule 
at this time. We will monitor the health risk to seniors in these counties and stand ready 
to implement emergency procedures if necessary.  
 
The home-delivered meal program is operating as usual at all locations served by 
OCTN. 
 
 
 
                                                                  
 
To arrange a time for meal pick-up, call: 
 

Chelan and Entiat senior meals                 509-888-4440 
Leavenworth senior meals                  509-548-6666 

 
For more information about the modified senior meal programs     
 

Okanogan County Transportation & Nutrition     509-826-7979 
   Aging & Adult Care of Central Washington       800-572-4459 
 


